
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 21, 2009

TO: Honorable Royce West, Chair, Senate Committee on Intergovernmental Relations 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4106 by Bohac (Relating to information and assistance provided by the chief appraiser to 
emergency management authorities.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Tax Code to authorize a chief appraiser, if requested by federal, state, or 
local government emergency management authorities, to provide information and assistance pertinent 
to disaster mitigation or recovery, including assisting in the estimation of damage from an actual or 
potential disaster event.

Depending on the nature and extent of a request, no significant fiscal implication to units of local 
government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, MN, DB
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